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February 18, 2025 
 
 
City of Prince George                 Via Email 
1100 Patricia Boulevard 
Prince George, BC 
V2L 3V9 
 
Attention: Lindsay Timmermans, Event Coordinator 
 
Dear Ms. Timmerman: 
 
Re: 2030 Special Olympics Canada National Summer Games 
 
At their Regular Board meeting on February 11, 2025, the Board of Education discussed your 
recent letter regarding the City’s bid to host the 2030 Special Olympics Canada National Summer 
Games. The Board supports the City’s bid to host this event and the use of school district facilities 
as sporting venues. 
 
If the City’s bid is successful, we look forward to continuing to work together to support a 
successful event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Education 
 
 
 
Craig Brennan, Chair 
Board of Education 
 
CO/dln 
 
 
 
 
 


